
September Board Meeting AD Report 
 
 
The chorus has completed two formal rehearsals (August 28th and 
September 11th) which have largely explored the holiday repertoire. The 
repertoire thus far seems readily accessible for the most part, while two 
selections (Jingle Bell Hallelujah and Cold and Fugue Season) may be 
more challenging than anticipated, but I believe they will be secured in due 
time. In terms of recruitment, we’ve achieved our goal from the prior AD 
report of “adding a handful of new singers”. There is one more potential 
audition which has been scheduled for September 18th. In the coming 
weeks I’d like to get the ball rolling on discussions with the chorus about 
activism and repertoire for our Spring concert series. 
 
 
Finally, we’ve secured an excellent collaborative pianist, Genevieve Karki, 
who first joined us at our September 11th rehearsal. I’m excited for her 
expertise and assistance on the piano for this holiday season. 
 

 

Dillon Beede 
Artistic Director 


